
 

Thank you so much to the Back Mountain Bloomers for their grant to the Wilkes-Barré Preservation 
Society to fund our Colonial kitchen raised bed garden! The plants we were able to purchase will be here 
for years to come (excepting the parsley, which we will re-plant each year). We plan to install a plaque 

acknowledging this contribution to the Zebulon Butler House restoration. It is so important to us to have 
community partners in our work, and we truly appreciate your support. Installing the garden with the 

help of Bloomer Sharon Hinchey was such fun, and we even enjoyed a little champagne toast to welcome 
it to the neighborhood! 

Collyn Hinchey and Tony Brooks 






